
April, 2023

Dear WCI Students that will travel to Canada this July,

WCI strongly recommends that all international students planning to travel to Canada fully understand

the Government of Canada and BC Government laws and regulations before making travel plans. Please

note that Government of Canada and BC Government restrictions and regulations are subject to change.

Please check the government websites for the most up-to-date information.

As of October 1st, 2022:

● Proof of COVID-19 vaccination is not required

● COVID-19 pre-entry and arrival tests are not required

● Quarantine after you enter Canada is not required

● Using ArriveCAN is not required

○ if you’re flying into Toronto Pearson, Vancouver, Winnipeg or Montréal-Trudeau

international airports, you can still use ArriveCAN to complete your Advance CBSA

Declaration to save time upon arrival

● Pre-boarding tests for cruise passengers are not required

● As always, travel documents are required

● Health checks to board planes and trains are not required

● Wearing masks on planes and trains is not required

○ It's still strongly recommended that you wear a high quality and well-fitted mask or

respirator while you travel

We hope you find this information helpful.

Lotte Rauter-Driessen

Administrator
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https://travel.gc.ca/travel-covid/travel-restrictions/provinces
https://travel.gc.ca/travel-covid/
https://www.canada.ca/en/border-services-agency/services/arrivecan.html
https://www.cbsa-asfc.gc.ca/services/border-tech-frontiere/declare-before-avant-eng.html
https://www.cbsa-asfc.gc.ca/services/border-tech-frontiere/declare-before-avant-eng.html
https://travel.gc.ca/returning/travelling-to-canada
https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/2019-novel-coronavirus-infection/prevention-risks.html#wm
https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/2019-novel-coronavirus-infection/prevention-risks.html#wm
http://www.westcoastinstitute.org/

